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There is no reason for this type of Bill that takes away the rights of a school board to 

control what is available for their students. Local school boards are by law the final 

authority as regards any business decisions affecting their district.  This Bill is a 

blatant attempt to contravene existing law to serve a special interest group. It is also 

very broad and would lead to confusion and potentially legal expenses for the state to 

defend. It is just another attempt to legislate one groups opinion. Please defeat this 

bad bill before it can do more harm to our students. 


